SINGRA VINVADA

NBCC!

Ainstreamers NEWSLETTER FEBRUARY 2002

We had a good January meeting at Bodine's in Carson City. A good lunch menu, good prices, fine food and service set the tone for the meeting. (We'd like to fund a "meal comp" for a member...for the next meeting We already have one prize, so let's bring in some more, and a few extra dollars.

January Minutes

of the year were discussed and several at 12:45pm. Meeting places for the balance President Hersey called the meeting to order and will commence next month. Tickets will members. A monthly raffle was discussed Feb 14, and Burnhams will find places for places. Grosch's will call Pinon Plaza for members offered to firm up the dates and order new badges from WBCCI. moved, and Dale Grosch seconded, that we elephants" from their attics. Steve Burnham sell for \$1.00 each, 6 for \$5.00. Prizes will were noted, with input from veteran several pictures were taken. Upcoming rallys section for the newsletter was discussed, and March and April. A new biographical be furnished by members--such as "white

Meeting adjourned.

Respectfully submitted, Ann Hersey

"In the Limelight"



Elenere Amidon is a native of Springfield, Illinois. She joined WBCCI in 1977 as the proud owner of a 1977 Airstream, and has enjoyed many WBCCI trips since then. The most memorable trip for Elenere was the Mexican Piggy Back. She is currently retired, but lists as her former profession, Eng. Tech., U.S.C.G., Cal. District, WRD. She likes to spend her time outdoors, walking, reading, and just "being." Elenere has also been Secretary of our unit, as well as serving a term as our President.

February 2002 Birthdays:

2/1 Bryan Leipper

2/22 Michael Faker 2/24 Neal Temen

1 Virginia Leipper 2/24 Neal Temen 2/28 Ethel Sande

2/12 Alma George

We'll sing a rousing "Happy Birthday" to you at the February meeting.

February Anniversary Greetings: 2/24 Michael & Debbie Smith

You won't believe the number of WBCCI rallys that are planned for 2002! The Tri-County unit alone has 11 planned. The International Rally will be over the 4th of July. The 37th National Rally will be Sep 9-14, in Pendleton, Oregon. We had a chance to look over all the brochures and info at the Jan meeting and hear comments from members who have attended in the past.

charging us 7% tax, plus 18% tip. like one check, we will collect for Feb 14 meeting will be at Pinon names on, envelopes for you to write your save a hassle afterwards. They are your meal as you order. from the menu, and since they would Regular luncheon meeting time, Plaza on Hwy 50 E in Carson City with the excess to add to our "slushhave more than enough for the bill, and multiply by 1.03. We should amount of your lunch items, total We would like to try giving out prices reasonable. We will order 11:30. The Menu looks good and the Fred or Ann, 775-266-3435, (toll.) 0129, Frank or Steve, 825-6566, before Jan 8. Marge or Dale 883fund." Please call for reservations include description and That will

SIERRA NEVADA OFFICERS LIST-FOR YOUR CONVENIENCE

President	Fred Hersey	775-266-3435	hersey.4-way@775.net
1 st VP	Marge Grosch	775-883-0129	dgrosch@juno.com
2 nd VP	Don Damoth	775-857-1101	drdbiker@aol.com
Secretary	Ann Hersey	775-266-3435	hersey.4-way@775.net
Treasurer	Steve Burnham	775-825-6566	stevfrankb@juno.com
Director 1 yr	Diane Leipper	775-972-9392	dianelm@attglobal.net
Director 2 yr	Elenere Amidon	775-883-9671	(not yet)
Director 3 yr	Len Paul	775-782-4388	(not yet)
Imm Past Pres	Dale Grosch	775-883-0129	dgrosch@juno.com



Happy Valentine's Day!